
Q & A NON-PROJECT SPECIFIC 

 
1. Is the City still accepting hard copy submissions of the proposals, or do you prefer 

utilizing the electronic submission option? Please utilize the electronic submission 

option. 

 

2. How will the current State of Emergency effect the short-listing process? The submission 

process changed from paper/flash drive to electronic process. 

 

3. Does the City intend to select directly from the proposals? Firms are selected solely from 

the letter of interests/proposals that are submitted on the project.  

 

4. Or are you planning on hosting interviews by other means, i.e., teleconference, telephone, 

or personal?  Firms selected for interviews will be notified in writing how and when the 

interview will be conducted. 

 

 

 
 


